04.07.2024

. RESTAURANI
AT THE PARADE

THE FACTS

Misinformation is being distributed about BOBBY’S, the forthcoming restaurant in Units 25 & 26. It’s not only
misleading, it creates unnecessary worry and confusion.

Please take the time to read the following facts that have been approved by the Police, Trading Standards and
Environmental Protection.

1. Bobby’s is a family-friendly restaurant, serving Mexican inspired small plates. Our target audience
is people of all ages who enjoy Mexican inspired food in a welcoming environment.

2. Unlike the assumptions, Bobby’s is not a bar, nightclub or live music venue. Excessive drinking

will not be promoted or tolerated within this premises.

There will be no live or recorded music outside Bobby’s. There will be no live music inside Bobby’s.

4. There will be no smoking on The Parade grounds. The current policy implemented by The Parade

will be actioned.

The external seating area will be a consumption space only. No licensable activity is to take place outside

6. Our indoor opening hours will reflect those of a typical restaurant with the entire site closed by 23:00
latest. This includes all drink up and clean up time. Please note, this is the maximum opening hour inside
the premises.

7. External opening hours are considerably less, customers will be moved inside the premises so the garden
area can be cleared and closed early.

8. The extended licensable hours for Bank Holidays, Christmas Eve and New Years Eve have
been removed.
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We are onsite daily from 0900 - 1700, please come and see for yourself. Our team is more than
happy to show you around and discuss any concerns that you have.

Images show interior and exterior, a work in progress.
The exterior will effectively be a seated garden.




